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Fisherfolk organisations
are important to the 
development of the 
fisheries sector in 

Trinidad and Tobago



Fisherfolk provide us with an essential source of protein from the ocean. 

Fisherfolk organisations provide socio-economic support to their 

members, their families and the wider community.

Fisherfolk organisations are dynamic groups based around the country 

and involve fisherfolk and other fisheries-related individuals with a 

common goal and vision.

Fisherfolk organisations can be stewards for the fishing industry and the 

resources they utilise, by building capacity of their members to adopt, and lobby 

for, sustainable fishing practices and management.



The 
National 

Diagnostic 
Study

A project developed by the 

Food and Agriculture 

Organisation of the United 

Nations (FAO)

Aimed at understanding the 

capacity needs of local and 

national-level fisherfolk 

organisations in the small-scale 

fisheries sector

Project took place in Trinidad 

and Tobago and Suriname 

with the Caribbean Natural 

Resources Institute (CANARI) 

leading the project locally 

(May 2019 ȓFebruary 2020)

Supported the Project on the 

Sustainable Management of 

Bycatch in Latin America and 

Caribbean Bottom Trawl 

Fisheries (REBYC-II LAC) 

Supported implementation of 

the Voluntary Guidelines for 

Securing Sustainable Small-Scale 

Fisheries in the Context of Food 

Security and Poverty Reduction

Project partners: Duke University, the 

University of the West Indies Centre 

for Resource Management and 

Environmental Studies (UWI-CERMES), 

Fisheries Division of Trinidad and 

Tobago, Future Fishers and Trinidad 

and Tobago United Fisherfolk (TTUF)



CANARI worked closely with national and regional partners 

to understand the self-governance capacity of small-scale 

fisheries organisations around Trinidad.

Photo: Participants from the Fisheries Division of Trinidad and Tobago, TTUF, Future Fishers, Duke University, CERMES and CANARIat the 

projectȗs Inception and Training Workshop in May 2019


